Cybersecurity Awareness Communication

Date: [Insert Date]
To: All Employees
From: [Your Name]
Subject: Enhancing Our Cybersecurity Awareness
Dear Team,
As we continue to navigate the complexities of our digital environment, it is imperative that we
remain vigilant and proactive in safeguarding our government's sensitive information and assets.
Cyber threats are constantly evolving, and it is critical that each of us plays a role in maintaining
our cybersecurity posture.
We encourage all employees to participate in the upcoming Cybersecurity Awareness Training
scheduled for [insert date and time]. This training aims to equip you with the necessary skills to
identify potential threats and understand best practices for protecting our information systems.
Please remember the following key cybersecurity principles:

« Be cautious of suspicious emails and attachments.

o Use strong, unique passwords and change them regularly.

o Keep your software and systems updated.

e Report any security incidents immediately to the IT department.

Together, we can create a safer cyber environment for our agency. Thank you for your attention
to this important matter.

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
[Your Title]

[Agency Name]



